
 Enrollment Verification Request 

When to use this form:   Any student who has access to Murphy Online should log in to print enrollment verification 
letters. You should only submit this fo rm if you no longer have access to Murphy Online, or the National Student 
Clearinghouse enrollment verification is not acceptable and/ or does not include certain information required by the 
third party requesting this verification. For more information, visit www.stthomas.edu/regist rar/student/enrollment.  
 


